Grand Chapter of Florida
Order of the Eastern Star

S.H.E.A.F. Committee

Claudine S. Rogers, Chairman Home: 813.681.3399
1417 Sunnyhills Drive Cell: 813.215.3895
Brandon, Florida 33510 Email: claudinerogers722@aol.com

Dear Sisters and Brothers,

One of the most important gifts we can give our children, grandchildren or Eastern Star
sisters and brothers is the opportunity to obtain a higher education. S.H.E.A.F. funds are
available for those seeking degrees or certifications from college, university, commercial or
professional accredited schools. With your generous donations to S.H.E.A.F., we can help make
these dreams become a reality for them.

Application forms and requirements for these Student Higher Education Award Fund
grants may be found on our website: www.floridaoces.org. Applications for the Spring 2023
semester are due to me by November 1.

Your first or only meeting in November is designated as S.H.E.A.F. night. Please give
generously. You can ask your district chairman to come to your meeting and explain about our
fund or ask past recipients or relatives to speak on behalf of it.

A chapter or district fundraiser or silver drills would be greatly appreciated. A donation
would be a wonderful way to honor those participating in Friends night or Grands and Past
Grands night. An honorarium or memorial gift would also be very appropriate, particularly for
an active or retired educator.

Working together we can accomplish much to help one another.

Fraternally in Star love,
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Claudine S. Rogers, Chairman



